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Dear Praying Friends,

It is always exciting to serve God, and we are grateful for all that the Lord has done! He is the one who
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~ Philippines. By God's grace soul’s are still getting saved
over here, and even baptize new converts. although we
are still in the midst of the pandemic,

We can see people coming to church physically and
growing in the Lord spiritually. Please continue to pray for
our upcoming activities like VBS this coming July, youth
camps in December, revivals and more. Also pray for our
health and safety everyday. The new mission work is doing
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but | fear it wouldn't all fit in this short letter.

nk you all for your faithful support of this Ministry in Finances
rs. If you are not receiving our emails, please let us know at
mail.com if you prefer a paper copy, please let us

may call us by telephone to 423-591-1144 this is our

free of charge. Or you can follow us on our facebook account:
y Tolibas

Thank you again for Partnering with us. May God Bless you greatly.

Yours with hope in the Philippines,
Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family

Supporting Address: Missionary Darwin Tolibas

IBMA P.O

Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750




